
 

 

Timber Ridge Property Owners Association, Inc. 

  

 

 
Ice Storm Damage Removal Update & Clarification 
 
This Thursday, May 22, 2025, Foley's is expected to pick-up 
tree branches knocked down as a result of the last Ice Storm. 
A truck and crew will remove those downed branches piled 
next to any association road within Timber Ridge.  As was 
communicated in the previous Ice Storm Happenings, the 
service is intended to assist members by picking-up and 
removing tree branches fallen during the ice storm.  This is 
not a general Spring Cleanup removal of all parts of all 
downed/removed trees and debris.  
 
Thank you for your cooperation.  
 
 
Your TRPOA Board of Directors  

May 21, 2025  


